
July-Aug 2020

Back on the Road! 
July was quite uneventful for us we did not have any meetings 
during that month, but as more states were reducing their travel 
restrictions  and  more  churches  going  back  to  congregating 
together, we doubled up our efforts to schedule new meetings. By 
the time we entered August, we were back on the road and had a 
full schedule ahead of us for the rest of the year!

Matt, Colleen & Aiden 

Current support level:    
54%
Contact: 
MKDundon@gmail.com
(215)-391-2001 (Text only)
(240)-766-3840 (Home/VP)
www.dundonfamily.org
Sending Church:  
Hampshire View Baptist Deaf 
Church — 360 Ednor Rd, 
Silver Spring, MD 20905 — 
(301) 476-0466 
www.hvbdc.com

The Dundons 
Missionaries to the Deaf in Philadelphia

mailto:MKDundon@gmail.com


July-Aug 2020

In  August,  we  traveled  to  churches  in  Maryland,  Ohio  and 
Delaware,  preaching  almost  every  Sunday.  A few  of  those 
churches voted to support us on the spot! 

Aiden
After being cooped up with just the two of us for several months, 
Aiden  was  quite  shy  with  strangers  again.  He  is  relearning  to 
warm up to new folks as we travel. By this time, Aiden already 

know about 30 signs in American sign language and about 5 spoken words in English. Some of his most 
used signs are “milk”, “outside”, “walk”, “water”, “please”, “dad”, “penguin”, “down”, and “eat”. One of our 
biggest priorities is to teach him sign language so he can easily communicate with me. It’s great to watch 
him progressing and growing! 

New Website!
As some of you might already know, we also took advantage of this time staying at home in July to 
develop a website for our missions work. You can visit us at www.dundonfamily.org to keep up to date on 
what we’re doing. On it are our information packet for pastors, all of our prayer letters and all of my 
sermons that have been recorded online at various churches during deputation. Of course, each one of 
those videos is accessible for both the deaf and hearing since you can see me preaching in American Sign 
Language and hear my wife translating into English. We also can receive support and new subscriptions to 
our  prayer  letter  through  the  website  too.  For  hosting  and  designing  the  website,  we  hired 
www.BaptistTechnologies.com, they did a phenomenal job and I would highly recommend them. They 
also will take care of updating/maintaining the website which allows me to focus on my ministry work, 
which was my main reason for picking them. 

New Increased Support!
During this time, our support level  went up from 51%  to 54%!  We’re very thankful  that we are still 
making progress and moving closer to the field. 

Prayer Requests
• Continued support increase.

• More meetings for early 2021, our schedule is nearly completely open.

• During this time, we learned that one deaf man passed away in Philadelphia, please pray for 
the Lord to work in their hearts. 

Mission Board: 
World Wide New Testament 
Baptist Missions
2069 County Line Rd
P.O. Box 725
Kings Mountain, NC 28086
(704) 730-1440
www.wwntbm.com

http://www.dundonfamily.org
http://www.BaptistTechnologies.com
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